
 

 

 

November 17, 2023 

Dear Owners and Tenants, 

Re: Green Bin 
  
As a follow up to our recent Newsletter, this is to inform you that the Green Bins 
have arrived! 
  
We have received three large Green Bins from the city, and they will be located where 
we presently store the recycling bins. Only one bin will be available at a time, and 
exchanged with another one as it fills up.  
  
We have also received from the city enough countertop containers and pamphlets for 
each and every unit. The pamphlets will guide us through this new program.  We 
request that all green bin waste be placed in plastic or paper bags and then brought 
down to be disposed of.  This will ensure no odour or pests. You can purchase bags 
specifically for the countertop container. 
  
Our first green bin pick up will be the first week of December.  You can start 
disposing of your green bin waste on Monday, November 27, 2023. 
  
Countertop Containers  
 
Starting Monday, November 20, 2023 please come see the concierge to pick up your 
individual countertop container.  We have exactly 144 countertop containers, and we 
can only give one per unit so this will allow us to keep track as to which unit got one.  
For those already away for the winter, we will have your countertop container and 
your pamphlet ready for you upon your return. 
  
Thank you for helping reduce our environmental footprint. 
 

Kimberly Renwick 

Property Manager 


